Carver County Pheasants Forever Meeting minutes, 
November 16, 2015
Members present: 13
Banquet Invitation envelopes were stuffed prior to business meeting.  Thanks to youth who assisted.
 Balance of accounts: $29,927-04 Cash mgmt PF balance
                                          $3170.73 Kline bank
                                        $33,997.77 total as of November 16, 2015
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mike Shorter presented items for banquet, $260.  Approved for payment.
Treasurer’s report approved.
> Discussed a youth hunt for Ringnecks on October 3.  Attendance was less than hoped for at 6 youth.  Referred the discussion to sub-committee for ways to improve and expand.
> The youth PF pheasant hunt held in recognition of the Waconia Conservation club is scheduled for December 5.  $700 is budgeted for this event.
> Website blog is in process Mike Jensen will submit logo to Eric Olson.
> Chip will contact local papers to advertise banquet in December.
> Glen will contact Outdoor news upcoming events.
> Discussed getting a puppy for a banquet raffle.  Muggs is having difficulty locating one.
> Discussed engraving items for the 30 year anniversary banquet.  Waconia High School has a CNC laser and can pull the logo from the website to engrave metal, wood or glass items for the banquet.  Mike Jensen will purchase items discussed with Mike Shorter.
> Mike Shorter has contacted Reeds for potential dates for shopping spree, possible 12/5 or 12/12.
> Chip to inventory trailer for banquet carry over items.
> Wayne Trapp will contact John Gilbertson for sponsor search.
> Wayne Trapp to contact person for hog raffle, Mike Shorter can provide freezer storage space until banquet time.
> Next meeting:  December 14, 2015
> Meeting adjourned at 8:12






